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This week has been fundamental in helping me reshape my motivation for 

the ISM course. After a quick week that including reassessing my work so far, it 

helped me focus more on the work that I needed to pay more attention to in order 

to improve for my final product’s overall presentation. For instance, I was 

determined to begin working more diligently on my website and wrap up my 

research for ISM. This became true for the most part considering that I was able to 

put a website that is up and running with my own domain.  

My website was created through the guidance of my dad who helped me 

analyze what information I wanted to focus on and be the main idea for the 

website. This helped me create tabs and key words for the website that would help 

be better indicators for users. Having this website up and running also is motivating 

me even more to start putting information up onto the website. This is vital not 

only because that will lead to the final stages of my product, but also because by 

putting information up it will allow me to begin testing what I do and don’t like 

about something when it is posted. Getting a head start on this final outcome is 

enabling me to ensure the most accurate perfection.  

Going forward I hope to begin utilizing my resources and start testing out 

my research on the websites format that way I can also get the feedback from 

veterinarians on how they would like to see the usage of my research.  

 


